
W
EE

KL
Y

 N
EW

S 
B

IT
ES

 

@huddnewcoll

Experience life as a university 
student - open to all ! 
On Monday 1 July you will have the 
opportunity to join a special day at the 
University of Huddersfield which will 
allow you to experience life as a university 
student and explore potential degree and 
career options in more depth. 

Bookings are now live, and the aim of the 
day is to enable all Year 12 students to 
gain a real flavour of student life at this 
crticial point in their journey. Therefore 
there is no requirement to specifically be 
considering the University of Huddersfield 
as a potential option, as the day is about 
bringing to life the experience and 
providing a genuine look at what you can 
expect. It is therefore also ideal if you are 
still considering if university is for you. 

You can book your space here:
https://tinyurl.com/25cyxeud

For this event, you will choose one subject 
based session and then opt for a campus 
tour or interactive talk from a current 
student who will share more about their 
higher education experience. 

It is a really valuable opportunity to spend 
dedicated time exploring the university 
option, and attendance is recommended. 
Naturally, your absence to attend this event 
will be authorised, as members of staff will 
join the day to register you at the event. 

Tickets are on sale - We 
Will Rock You 
Our annual College musical will take 
place this Friday and Saturday (21 and 22 
June) with shows taking place at 2pm and 
7pm on each of these days. This year’s 
performance is We Will Rock You, and 
students have put together an incredible 
show! 

Tickets are priced at £8, and can be 
purchased via WisePay here: 
https://tinyurl.com/328erevk

We look forward to welcoming you! 
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Cyber savvy top tip
Never provide sensitive information 
to unknown or unverifiable sources, 
especially cold callers who claim you have 
a virus, or are due for a refund. Genuine 
callers will be happy for you to call them 
back on an official number.

BECOME YOUR BEST 
SELVES 
Here at HNC we offer you an 
experience that helps you to become 
your best self! Part of achieving this 
is pushing yourself out of your usual 
comfort zone, and trying something 
new. We’re recently been asking our 
staff to share a recommend read, 
watch or listen for something 
that has inspired them to 
broaden their horizons as 
they become their best 
selves. Kicking off the series 
is Principal Marcus, who is 
sharing his recommended 
read of Ego is the Enemy by 
Ryan Holiday. Marcus says: 

“In a society where many people 
think that ego is vital to success, 
the author argues that an unchecked ego 
will in fact lead to our downfall.   Ryan 
Holiday makes the case that being humble, 
self-reflective, and accountable for our 
choices are the key ingredients of a happy, 
successful life. As with everything, don’t 
take my word for it, read the book and see 
what you think! “ 

Feel free to share your personal 
recommended reads by emailing 
news@huddnewcoll.ac.uk 
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Good luck in your trial 
exams! 
Next week is trial exams for Year 12 
students. We’d like to wish you the very 
best of luck in these! Don’t forget that 
your timetable is on CEDAR until the 
‘exams and timetable’ and then ‘trial 
exams timetable’ tab. 

Know someone in Year 10? 
Please tell them about our Year 
10 Open Event on Wednesday 

10 July 


